
From:                                 James Rolfe
Sent:                                  3 Jun 2020 09:52:35 +0000
To:                                      Mills, Penelope
Cc:                                      customer.services
Subject:                             RE: Planning Consultation - DCON(H)/09/1283,Land Nw Of Haverhill, 
Anne Sucklings Lane, Little Wratting - PM
Attachments:                   RE_ Planning Consultation - DCON(G)_09_1283_Land Nw Of Haverhill_ 
Anne Sucklings Lane_ Little Wratting - PM.msg, evaluation and excavation areas outstanding.jpg

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Penny,

I would not advise discharge of condition A8 as there are still outstanding archaeological works.

I would like to refer to Rachael Abraham's email dated 26th June 2019 attached " On site archaeological 
work has been completed for the phase 1 housing development area (the area covered by RM application 
DC/16/2836) and the first section of the access road however, the remainder of the housing development 
phases and the rest of the road still require further archaeological work."

Having reviewed the 2007 evaluation report I have attached is a plan showing three areas in purple where 
evaluation work still needs to be carried out and two areas in blue where targeted archaeological 
excavations will need to be carried out, although these may need to be expanded if significant 
archaeological remains are identified.. Depending on the results of the evaluations there may need to be 
additional targeted excavations.

Regards

James Rolfe
Senior Archaeological Officer

Suffolk County Council Archaeological Service,
Bury Resource Centre,
Hollow Road,
Bury St Edmunds,
IP32 7AY

Tel.:01284 741225
Mob.: 07720210086
Email: james.rolfe@suffolk.gov.uk

Website: www.suffolk.gov.uk/archaeology
Suffolk Heritage Explorer: https://heritage.suffolk.gov.uk
Twitter Page: www.twitter.com/SCCArchaeology

If you are contacting me regarding Development Management please quote the planning application 
number where possible.

-----Original Message-----
From: RM Archaeology Mailbox <archaeology@suffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 29 May 2020 12:32
To: James Rolfe <james.rolfe@suffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Planning Consultation - DCON(H)/09/1283,Land Nw Of Haverhill, Anne Sucklings Lane, 
Little Wratting - PM

http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/archaeology
https://heritage.suffolk.gov.uk/
http://www.twitter.com/SCCArchaeology


Hi James

Please find attached a discharge of conditions notice for a planning application which Jess was looking 
at...and where you have a new planning application for, copy saved in folder.

Many thanks

Lisa

-----Original Message-----
From: planning.help@westsuffolk.gov.uk <planning.help@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 29 May 2020 12:23
To: RM Archaeology Mailbox <archaeology@suffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Consultation - DCON(H)/09/1283,Land Nw Of Haverhill, Anne Sucklings Lane, Little 
Wratting - PM

Planning consultation  Please see attached
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